On September 15th, 2022, during the ALTA Aviation Law, the Brazilian National Civil Aviation Agency (ANAC) signed a memorandum of intent with the Latin American and Caribbean Air Transport Association (ALTA) to promote work between the Agency and the Association, which together will outline projects with the objective of equalizing the regulatory environment of civil aviation and the industry.
The protocol aims the exchange of experiences between the regulatory body and the industry, through an exchange program, promoting the opportunity to train and update ANAC's technical staff, the efficiency of the regulatory environment and the maintenance of safety standards.
The first project began at a meeting held on January 16th and will have the objective of regulating the authorization of take-off procedures with a reduced ceiling (Required Navigation Performance / Authorization Required / Departure – RNP AR DP). For this, ALTA will promote the exchange between ANAC's technical staff and the industry so that, with this exchange of experiences, the industry can help the Agency to establish requirements, considering the complexity of the procedure.
Representing the industry, ALTA and member airlines Azul, Abaeté, Gol and Latam, as well as manufacturers Boeing and Embraer, participated in the first meeting.
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